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Sent: November-18-19 8:14 PM 
To: Mayor; Calendino, Attilio Pietro; Dhaliwal, Satvinder; Johnston, Dan; Jordan, Colleen; Keithley, Joe; 
McDonell, Paul; Volkow, Nick; Wang, James 
Subject: Burnaby Bursary 
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it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Greetings Mayor & Councillors, 

I am writing you to first commend Burnaby for considering a bursary for deserving high 
school students but I ask that you consider making this bursary more inclusive by 
including students that attend independent schools within your city. Independent 
schools have a long history in Burnaby and continue to provide commendable school 
experiences to countless citizens of Burnaby.  
I encourage the City of Burnaby to follow the lead of the provincial government and 
make this generous bursary offering available to all students attending a Burnaby high 
school - public and independent. 

Sincerely,

Shawn Chisholm 

Shawn Chisholm | Executive Director  
Federation of Independent School Associations in BC
4885 Saint John Paul II Way. Vancouver, BC V5Z 0G3
1 604 684 6023 | shawn@fisabc.ca |  www.fisabc.ca
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Referred to: 
  Executive Committee of Council (2019.12.04) 
Copied to:  
  City Manager 
  Dir. Corporate Services 
  Dir. Finance 


